
PARKS IMPROVEMENT NOTICE 

BROOKVILLE GARDENS & FAIRBAIRN RESERVE, TOORAK 
LANDSCAPE UPGRADE WORKS 

13 July 2020 

The City of Stonnington is pleased to advise residents that 
upgrades to Brookville Gardens and Fairbairn Reserve are 
scheduled for the coming months.  

Council has previously undergone a series of workshops and 
surveys seeking feedback on the concept plans as they have 
developed. The final concept plan and imagery is attached with 
this notice and includes: 

• A new ‘skillion’ style shelter
• New fencing along Canterbury Road
• Park lighting
• More seating and a drinking fountain with ‘dog 

bowl’
• An expanded BBQ area
• Bluestone and concrete paved entrance from 

Canterbury Road
• Upgraded path through Fairbairn Reserve
• Additional garden bed planting

The initial stage of these upgrades will commence in 
August 2020 and will include the shelter, BBQ, seating and 
drinking fountain.   

The remaining works, including new paths, fencing, 
lighting and planting are scheduled to be delivered towards 
the end of 2020.   

Council will continue to keep you informed as works 
progress. For further information, please contact 
Georgina Hagger ghagger@stonnington.vic.gov.au or call 
8290 1067.  

Yours sincerely 

Simon McKenzie-McHarg 

Landscape Coordinator 
Infrastructure & Landscape Projects 

NO GO ZONE:  As part of Worksafe and OH&S practices, pedestrians will 
not be permitted in the fenced work zone. 

Contact Information 

Council Officer:     Georgina Hagger 
8290 1067 
gahgger@stonnington.vic.gov.au 

Out of Hours:     Emergency Contact 
  8290 1333 

Project Information 

Start date: August 2020 
Project finish date: September 2020 

FAQ: 

Q. Will access to the parks be affected?
A. Yes. Areas of the parks will be closed to the public for the duration of
the works. Please adhere to fencing and signage where appropriate.

Q. Will access to the dog off lead area be affected?
A. Yes. The dog off lead area will be restricted with the Contractor
fencing off a safe works area for construction of the shelter and other
works.

Q. Where is the nearest dog off lead area?
A. A newly upgraded dog off lead area is located at Victory Square,
Ashleigh Rd, Armadale.
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